
 
 
 
 

Announcement No 1 
 

Competitors have access to the cranes on the entire weekend of 
September 9th and 10th, 2023, as well as on the morning of 

September 11th, 2023. If anyone wishes to use a crane on a day 
outside of this specified period, they must seek approval from 

the Club and pay the applicable fee. 
 
 
 

 


